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September	19,	2018	

Dear	Prof	Profumo	and	Dr	Simoni,	

I	am	writing	to	you	as	Chair	of	the	Scientific	Board	of	ECT*.	The	Scientific	Board	has	discussed	
the	Directorship	of	ECT*,	currently	held	by	Prof	Jochen	Wambach,	and	has	unanimously	
endorsed	the	extension	of	Prof	Wambach’s	directorship	to	December	31,	2020.		

I	therefore	ask	you,	and	the	Fondazione	Bruno	Kessler,	to	extend	the	mandate	of	the	Director	
of	ECT*,	Prof	Jochen	Wambach,	to	this	date,	December	31,	2020.		

Looking	forward	to	a	positive	reply,	

Your	sincerely	

Gert	Aarts	

FIRMATO IN ORIGINALE


